
Working relationally with 
colleagues and parents

This two-day course supports practitioners to gain a broad brush
understanding of the core concepts and skills considered to be necessary for

building effective relationships with colleagues and parents.

Tuesday 27th and 
Wednesday 28th August

9am - 4pm 
St Helens Child and 

Family Learning Centre

Bookings are essential through the
Professional Learning Institute 

https://pli.education.tas.gov.au/program/working-in-partnership-with-
others-working-relationally-with-colleagues-and-parents/  

For more information 
have a chat with one 

of the CFLC team members

Working in Partnership
with others training

coming to St Helens!


